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Friday, 25 November 2022 

Support Classes Picnic Day 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Children in the Support Classes will be having their end of year Party Day on Thursday, 15th December 2022. At 11:00, 
the children and teachers will walk to Spencer Park where they will play a variety of outdoor games, including ball 
games, playing on playground equipment and sand modelling. We will also have a picnic lunch whilst we are there.  
 
Children will need to bring their fruit break, a water bottle and a picnic lunch. Unfortunately, they are not allowed to 
share food.  Please note that there will be no lunch orders on party day. They are also encouraged to bring equipment 
to help with sand modelling, such as a bucket and spade. They may choose to bring a towel to sit on in the park while 
eating lunch. Children are allowed to wear full mufti on the day but must wear enclosed footwear, shirts with sleeves 
and a broad brimmed hat. In the case of inclement weather, the party will be relocated to the classroom where indoor 
games will be conducted. 
 
Please return the signed permission note to the school office by: Wednesday, 14th December 2022. Alternatively, you 
If you have any concerns about the day, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher.  Students with 
Asthma/EpiPen are required to take their medication with them. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 

Tina Lawson 
Classroom Teacher 
 
   -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Support Classes Picnic Day 

Please return to the front office by Wednesday, 14th December 2022 
Dear Teachers, 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________________of class ______ to 

attend our Support Class Picnic Day at Spencer Park. 

 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID19 Public 

Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is 

a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I confirm that my child 

will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under health orders.  

 

My child has the following needs, allergies  or concerns that you need to be aware of: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________ Ph: _____________________________________ 


